
 
 
You are cordially invited to attend: 
 

Fort Collier Civil War Center Annual 
Membership Meeting 

The Stine House at Fort Collier 
922 Martinsburg Pike, Winchester, Virginia 

Thursday, March 21, 2024 @ 6:30 pm 
 

Please join us for our Annual Meeting followed by some great food and refreshments! 
 
Professor Jonathan Noyalas, director of Shenandoah University's McCormick Civil War Institute, 
will present "A Theme for the Poet, A Scene for the Painter", a discussion on how the decisive cavalry 
charge that sealed Union victory at the Third Battle of Winchester inspired artists, poets, and 
playwrights in the decades after the conflict. 
 
Come see the newly painted historic Stine House and the C. Robert Solenberger Reception Hall. We 
hope to see you at our Annual Meeting and thank you for your continued support.  

 
 

2024-25 Board of Directors* 

Katherine Solenberger - President 
John Stevens - Chairman of the Board 

Carol Bleck - Vice President 
Phillip Griffin - Treasurer 

Jonathan Noyalas - Secretary 
Gary Bohnenkamp - Grounds and Maintenance Coordinator 

 
Additional Board Members Include: 

 Robert Bleck, Stephen Butler 
Peter LaBrecque, Fred Rickard 

Patrick Stine 



 
 
* The existing board members have all graciously agreed to serve again in their current capacity, however, 
new members are always welcome and nominations for additional members will be taken at the meeting. 

Please help us to reduce our mailing costs by sending your current email address to Carol Covey, so that 
we may continue to keep you updated on upcoming events electronically, to include the 160th Anniversary 
of the 3rd Battle of Winchester this September. Again, Thank You! 

Please RSVP/update email to: Carol Bleck @ cj_bleck@yahoo.com (703-357-7680) 

 

Yes, I want to join the membership of the Fort Collier Civil War Center! 

 
Name: 
 
Address:  
 
Email:   
 
Phone (optional):  
 
 
Family Membership $100 / Individual Membership $45 

My Pledge or donation of $ is enclosed. 

Please send your membership dues or donation if you are unable to attend. Thank You! Make checks 
payable to The Fort Collier Civil War Center, Inc., 922 Martinsburg Pike, Winchester, VA 2260.  Fort Collier 
is a 501 c (3) non-profit organization. Contributions are tax-deductible to the extent provided by law.  


